
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 12th June 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mrs Sybil Davies 

4 pm: District Event at The Crossing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 5th June 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mrs Rita Edwards 
6 pm: No Service 

 

The flowers in Church this week were 
donated by John and Margaret Steed 

 
 

Please note: There will be no Clifton newsletter on either 12th or 19th June. 
 

A Minutes Secretary is urgently needed by 
Rotherham Christian Aid. 

This is not difficult or time-consuming, only 4 
meetings a year, taking notes and writing them 
up (shorthand not necessary, we talk slowly!). 
If you know anyone who would be willing to 
take this on, please see Sylvia Jordan asap. 

A Celebration of the Queen’s 90th Birthday,                                                  
at Clifton on Sat June 11th, 11am to 3 pm.  

There will be fun & fairground-type games for 
all ages, refreshments, cakes and BBQ. 

Donations of cakes will be very welcome. 
Please come along and support this 

Community Event; all proceeds to the 
Rotherham Hospice. 

 

 Garden tidying duties for the coming week 

are the responsibility of Rosemary Coward. 
 

The next  
Church Council meeting  

will be held on Wednesday 8th June at 7.00 
pm. Everyone is invited to attend this meeting 
to make important decisions about our church 
life here at Clifton. Copies of the minutes from 

the previous meeting are on display in the 
coffee lounge. 

 

On Sunday June 19th, Revd Gill Newton is 
leading our morning Holy Communion Service. 

She is currently Chair of the Sheffield 
District, and replaced our dear friend Revd 

Vernon Marsh in 2014. 

This will be her first visit to us, and has taken a 
year to arrange because of her busy schedule. 
She is also worth listening to, so please make 

every effort to be at church to give her our 
usual warm Clifton welcome. 

 
 

Afternoon Tea @ Clifton 
Saturday 2nd July, 3.30 pm 

Admission by ticket only, at accost of £6. 
Please see Sandra to book your place. 

All proceeds to the Roof Fund. 

Our evening Service on 12 June, at 4 pm  
will be a 

District Event at the Crossing; 
a poster in the coffee lounge gives details. Our 
friend, Rev. Tracey Harris, who spent a year 

with us here at Clifton, is taking part as a 
probationer, in preparation for her ordination 

later in the year. The Crossing is a large 
modern church, built in the centre of Worksop 

when several churches closed and joined 
together. Please see Judith if you would like a 

lift. It would be good if we could continue to 
support Tracey. 
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